
The Official Board held their May ('84) meeting on Sunday, the 27th, at 5:30 in the 
Pastor's Study. Present: Pastor and Mrs. Bogdan: Brothers Cook, Davis, Fearn, 
Gerhart, Lauf, Nendel, Picazio, Sakash, Schlack and Yee; Sisters Cooper, Sakash and 
Muir (15) 

The individual members of the Board led in prayer. 

The minutes of the Church Clerk and report of the Church Treasurer were approved as 
prepared. 

Old Business 

The roofing has been contracted for but held up by the contractor (illness); however, 
work on the roof will begin this coming week. 
Contract has also gone out on the heating situation and fan coverage. 

The Chi Alpha program is going well in interest and attendance, but is now in need 
of financial help. It will close in June until the Fall. 

New Business 

On Fathei's Day, June 17th, the film, Crisis in the Home, will be shown in the 
evening service. 

The Festival of Praise will be ministering in the morning service on Sunday, July 
first. We will be serving the noon meal to them. 

Friday, July 6th, there will be a Youth Rally at Highway. Calvary Temple will take 
care of the food for the 60 CA highschoolers coming in for the meeting; we will 
house the service. 

Our young people are having a prayer meeting and Bible study at the Spring Garden 
Towers every Tuesday night. Response has been very good. 

Brother Davis read a letter from IlissionTy Duane Henders asking Pastor Bogdan to be 
the speaker at a Retreat in Portugal. However, it is not possible for the Bogdans 
to go to Portugal at the date mentioned. 

Brother Lauf, S. S. Treasurer, reported that financially the Sunday School is run-
ning in the red. Since there are two envelopes passed to the Sunday School classes, 
general offering and missionary, it was suggested that the Sunday School offering 
be emphasized and that where there is a class with no designated missionary offer-
ing, only one envelope be passed. Pastor Bogdan suggested that further discussion 
be taken up at a Sunday School staff and workers meeting. 

The meeting then adjourned, 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ruth C. Muir, Church Clerk 

Change of Address: Mr. and Mrs. Jorge Gonzalez, 
Philadelphia 19123 

Addition: Home phone number for Marie 

1124 O'Neill Street, 

Scibilia, 561-5849 


